
LEGEND: 
ADA/Pedestrian Access/Pathway 
 
Dashed oblong circle reflects Stage 2 temporary enclosure 
 
Small, dashed circle reflects Stage 3 Pre-Construction Site 
 
Line with small square shows temporary plywood enclosure 

 

We recognize the inconvenience and appreciate your patience and cooperation during this work.  As 

always, safety is BART’s top priority.  Please proceed around construction areas with caution and watch for signs 

with safety information and other notices.  Please be advised that changes/modifications may be required at any 

time; the construction team will make every effort to minimize inconveniences.  Our aim is to complete seismic 

retrofit work as quickly as possible, while maintaining BART service.   

 

To contact the Earthquake Safety Program or to obtain additional information, please visit our website at 
www.bart.gov/earthquakesafety or call our Program Information Line at (510) 874-7425.  
 

如需語言援助服務，請致電 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為

통역이필요하시면 수송정보센터 로전화해주십시오
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